
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

2. COMMUNITY GROUP DEPUTATION 
 
 On behalf of Neighbourhood Support Canterbury, Sally Thompson and Nicki Carter were in attendance 

to inform members of the organisation’s activities, particularly their Junior Neighbourhood Support 
programme which is being promoted throughout the City. 

 
 The Board received the deputation, and asked if the programme could be introduced into the 

Parkview and South New Brighton Primary Schools. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


